

Dear Parent/Carer

We have been working hard throughout the pandemic to deliver essential services to schools and key worker children whilst keeping our teams safe.

The past few months have been a very testing time for all, unlike anything else that we have experienced before. Now that our children are due to return to school in September, we do not underestimate the anxiety parent/carers may be feeling at this time.

We have designed this letter and the COVID information poster for parents/carers reassure them on the changes we have made to keep our food service safe.

The health, safety and wellbeing of the children we serve, our staff and of the schools we work with has been The Contract Dining Companies number one priority throughout the Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic and we will continue to work with our schools to introduce measures to ensure that our services are delivered safely as they adapt and change.

We wanted to share this with all our schools, parents, and carers prior to the start of term via a number of communication channels, on websites and social media platforms.

If at any time you have any questions for us, we would love to hear from you so please do not hesitate to get in touch. You can contact us on <a href="mailto:info@thecontractdiningcompany.co.uk">info@thecontractdiningcompany.co.uk</a>

Keep safe

With Kind Regards

The Contract Dining Company